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December 14, 2012

Kevin Fortkiewicz
Campaign Finance Analyst
Federal Election Commission
999 E St., NW
Washington, DC 20463

Reference: Amended July Monthly Report (6/1/12-6/30/12), received 8/20/12

Dear Mr. Fortkiewicz:

This letter is in response to your request for additional information, dated November 9, 2012.

1.  You indicated that the Committee's amended February Monthly (1/1/12-1/31/12) reported increased totals for lines
11(a)(i) and lines 21b and 24.  Lines 11ai and 21b increased due to previously unreported in kind contributions and line
21b also had a few minor bank fees that had not been reported. Line 24 only increased by approximately $1650 due to
independent expenditures that should have been reported based on public dissemination date.  Receipts and disbursements
increased by less than 3% of total activity.  Your letter also indicates that the Committee's amended July Monthly
report (6/1-6/30/12), received 8/20/12, disclosed additional disbursements on line 24.  This additional amount was less
than 5% of the previously reported totals on line 24.  It is the Committee's understanding that it is required to file
amended reports when it determines that additional information must be reported.  These are minimal changes based on the
overall activity and the Committee has made every effort to fully disclose all activity accurately and on a timely
basis.
2.  The Committee is aware of the regulations regarding the disclosure of the name, address, employer and occupation of
every contributor who contributes more than $200 aggregate in a calendar year.  The Committee fully discloses all
contributor names and other information as they are indicated by the contributor.  The examples noted in the letter were
reported exactly as the donor entered them when making an online contribution.

Every solicitation includes a clear and conspicuous request for the contributor information and informs the contributor
of the requirements of federal law to report this information.  If the information is not received with the
contribution, the contributor is contacted within 30 days either by mail, by telephone or by email to obtain the missing
information.  All requests clearly ask for the missing information without soliciting further contributions, inform the
contributor of the requirements of federal law for reporting this information, and, if the request is by mail, include a
pre-addressed return envelope.  The above referenced report will be amended to include updated donor information as it
is received.

3.  The above referenced report was amended on November 30, 2012 to correct the Year to Date Per Election for Office
Sought total for the Ohio Senate Race.

Thank you for bringing these items to our attention.

Sincerely,

Ryan Hecker
Treasurer
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